lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
January 8, 2017
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
Guest mailboxes are located after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.  
This morning we welcome Pastor Josh Benton as he leads us in worship.
Offerings:  General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance
This evening we will meet in the Family Life Center as Pastor Bob leads us in a prayer service for the new year.
Offering:  Lakeshore Pregnancy Center
NURSERY

Today: 

  8:45AM
Deb Gaffner


11:00AM
Alicia Ter Keurst, Judi Van Dyke,





Tessa Van Dyken, Haven Rich


  5:30PM
The nursery room will be open but unstaffed.
Next Sunday:


  8:45AM
Lette Huisman

11:00AM
Jack Vander Ploeg, Shelli Bosma,




Mikayla Sparks, Ellery Miedema

  5:30PM
The nursery room will be open but unstaffed.
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP - 11AM
MEETINGS TODAY


10:00AM
Education Hour
THIS WEEK
TUESDAY

JANUARY 10


7:00PM


Mission Committee
WEDNESDAY
JANUARY 11

6:30PM


Executive Committee

7:00PM


Ladies Bible Study


7:00PM


Immanuel Circle


7:00PM


Full Council


7:30PM


Pastoral Elders & Deacons,






Administrative Committee
THURSDAY

JANUARY 12

7:00PM


Knitting Ministry
SATURDAY

JANUARY 14


8:30AM


Kids Hope - Muffins in the Morning
NEXT SUNDAY – JANUARY 15, 2017
8:45 & 11AM

Guest Pastor Jeff Munroe
Luke 15:11-32
“What About When Love Doesn’t Win?”
Offerings:  General Fund & Short-Term Missions
5:30PM

Pastor Bob
Offering:  Right to Life
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM
Elder Joe Lems
Taylor, Ter Keurst, Teune families
MEETINGS - JANUARY 15

10:00AM
Education Hour


10:00AM
Zuni Mission Trip info meeting


  3:00PM
New Members Class - FLC Prayer Room


  6:30PM
E.T.
PRAISE & THANKSGIVING
The flowers in the sanctuary are in honor of the following birthdays:

Fannie Roelofs


January 12

Wandalee Schut


January 17

Jessie De Groot


January 23

Evelyn Vander Kooi

January 24

Gladys Bosgraaf


January 25
Thank you to everyone who donated to our "Christmas For Cancer" ministry again.  We were able to donate 125 bags to cancer patients at Karmanos Cancer Institute in Detroit and the Lacks Cancer Center in Grand Rapids.

Those who receive a bag are so thankful that someone cares about what they are going through in their cancer journey.  One family who received a couple of bags this year was a young father, his wife, and four children.  They were soon going to lose their home because his employer fired him and he no longer had insurance to pay for his medical bills.  The staff made us aware of their need and we were able to give them some bags to receive something for Christmas that was so needed for them.  
So thank you again for supporting our desire to extend God's hope and love to those fighting this disease!

In Christ's love,

Peter, Jane, Micah, Annalise, and Nick Van Rijs
After a couple weeks in Mary Free Bed, I am now home with home care.  Healing is taking place and I am thankful for the progress made, but have a ways to go yet.  Thank you, everyone, for the love & concern you have shown and the many prayers.  It is such a blessing to be part of such a caring congregation.  God is so good!

Carolyn Morren
PRAYER REQUESTS

We express our sympathy to Marideen Holtrop and Mary Beth & Doug Dykema on the death of their husband & father, Henry (Hank) Holtrop, on January 2.  The funeral was held at Immanuel this past Friday.  May the Lord comfort them and give them his peace.
We express our sympathy to Joan Miller on the death of her brother, John Te Slaa, who passed away on January 4.  May God grant his peace and strength in this time of sorrow.
Joan will also begin hospice care next week.  Pray for the Lords’ daily strength.
Letty Dyk - Brookcrest
Joe Lems – severe back pain
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.
Joan Ringerwole - radiation
Pete Van Rijs – durable cancer remission
Brian Wigger – medication to shrink tumor

Military

Ethan Ritsema  DC3 - Navy, Japan
Lance Corporal Josh Ter Keurst – Marines

Captain Ron Thenn – Army
Lance Corporal Trevor Vedders - Marines
Community Freedom Ministry

Please pray for the 2 Freedom appointments scheduled for this week.
WEEKLY PRAYER GUIDE

SUNDAY

Remember in prayer and with a card this week our shut-ins:  

Agnes Koomen, Corky Van Leeuwen
MONDAY

Pray for God’s strength to be with the many persecuted Christians in Equatorial Guinea.

TUESDAY

Pray for God’s blessing and protection this week on our Worship & Communications Leader, Matt Sytsma.
WEDNESDAY

Pray for Jennifer Kragt and her work with FUEL Uganda.
THURSDAY
Pray for these young adults and remember them with a note or card:

Lianna Huberts, Tom Huisman, Kelli Nesky
FRIDAY

Pray for God’s blessing on our Youth Ministries.

SATURDAY

Ask God to bless the civil and church leaders of our city and the residents of your street.

Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY

OPPORTUNITIES
Circle Letter A - New Members Class

Are you interested in finding out more information about becoming a professing Immanuel member?  This 90-minute course, led by Pastor Bob, will familiarize you with the history of Immanuel church, current ministry opportunities, membership requirements and areas for service.  This course is designed both for individuals interested in membership and current members interested in making public their profession of faith in Jesus Christ.  A class will be available next Sunday, January 15, at 3PM.  Please circle Letter A in the Friendship Folder to attend.
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS

Church Security

There have been numerous times in the past month where the church building has been left unlocked overnight.  If you are in charge of an activity/event, please turn off the lights and lock all doors.  Please contact Jeff or Judi Van Dyke ahead of time if you are not locking up and securing the building.  Thank you!







   The Building & Grounds Committee
Morning Muffins and Prayer

Please join us on Saturday morning, January 14th, at 8:30AM for an hour of prayer for our kids hope Ministry.  The entire church family is welcome to come and support Kids Hope with your prayers!  We will be meeting in the downstairs prayer room. Hope to see you there!
Hand2Hand

For the month of January we are collecting:

Boxed spiral noodles

Small cans cream of chicken soup

Meals Ministry

It’s time to fill the freezer!  We could use a few more meals that we can use on short notice.  You can use your own disposable container or in containers provided in the church kitchen.  Please label the dish with its name, baking instructions and date it was made.  Please put it in the upright freezer in the church kitchen.  Thank you so much!

Zuni Mission Trip - 2017
We are planning another mission trip to Zuni, NM from July 22-29, 2017.  An informational meeting will be held on Sunday, January 15, at 10AM.  If you have any questions, please contact Curt or Cyndy Hoogeboom (616-293-0680).

ADULT MINISTRIES
Immanuel Circle
We will meet this Wednesday, January 11, at 7PM in the Adult Education Room.  Please study Lesson 6 in our study guide "Relying on the Power of the Spirit".  If anyone would like to join us, there are additional study books available.  Questions, please call Wanda Schut (669-1989).
FINANCIAL UPDATES

January 1, 2017
General Fund
Information not available
Building Fund

General Fund Year-to-Date

Received
       $308,295
Budget goal

  324,163
Over (Under)

   (15,869)
Budget received – 95%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2016 – June 30, 2017
To fulfill our General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,468 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
January Corners Offering - Wings of Mercy
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:

· Weekly offerings during our worship service

· Online giving through PayPal

· Auto-giving through your bank
· Mailing a check to the church address
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS

Hudsonville Christian School invites you to their Early Childhood Exploration Night on Thursday, January 19 at 6:30 PM at 3435 Oak Street in Hudsonville. Bring your child to visit the classrooms, meet the teachers and participate in fun activities.  Child check-in is at 6PM.  Visit www.hudsonvillechristian.org/explorationnight for more information. Enrollment begins January 19.

Whether it is your first or your last child, we encourage you to come find out the exciting things that are happening at HCS!  Several program options for children ages 3 to 5 will be highlighted as well as Kids’ Corner Childcare!
Hudsonville Christian is committed to partnering with parents to make a Christian education possible.  Come talk to us about how we can invest in your child’s education together.  Ask us how preschool at HCS can be free!
Classis Georgetown

The Classis Georgetown Vision Team is planning to launch a classis-wide home building Habitat for Humanity project at the February 9, 2017, (note the date change) meeting of Classis Georgetown.  In order for this project to be successful, we are being asked to bring to the table 2-3 families that could be potential owners of this new home.  Please send any suggested names and direct any questions to Jim Roskam, Classis Coordinator, at jbl2991@hotmail.com.  HFH will do the checking out of the families.  Your cooperation is vital in making this project work smoothly.

Love INC Opportunities

· Life Skills Program Volunteer Training

Is 2017 the year you become part of the solution? Join us on January 16 & 23 from 6:00 – 8:30 pm to learn about the opportunity to mentor someone who has raised their hand for change! With one hour a week, on Wednesday morning or Thursday evenings, you can be used by God to make a difference in someone’s life through our Life Skills Program!

Email: Volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org or call 616.662.3300x127

· Have a Saturday Morning to Serve?

We have immediate openings for our Saturday morning Pick Up Ministry for Love INC. We are on the lookout for 2-3 individuals who have a truck and could travel around our community one Saturday a month from 9am-12pm to pick up donated items.

Email: Volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org or call 616.662.3300x127
· Join our Resale Team

You've shopped at The Outback Resale Shoppe, but have you volunteered with us? Join our team! All profits of our stores benefit Love INC, a ministry that partners with local churches to transform lives and communities.

Email: Volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org or call 616.662.3300x127
Summer Day Camp Counselors Needed


Like kids?  Applicants needed for 15 paid counselor positions to plan and lead activities at the 2017 Great Escape Summer Day Camp in Holland, serving kids 5-12 years old.  Candidates should be outgoing, love children and have experience leading kids.  College students studying Education or Youth Ministries preferred.  Assistant counselor positions available to high school seniors or 2017 graduates.  Counselors shifts vary between 7:30AM- 6PM, Monday through Friday starting June 12.  Job description and application at www.neighborsplus.org.  Follow the links:  For Youth, Great Escape, and Staff & Volunteer Opportunities.  Questions?  Call 616.399.9190 ext. 325 or email greatescape@neighborsplus.org.
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